
SENATE BILL REPORT

SB 6392

AS OF JANUARY 27, 1994

Brief Description: Eliminating long-term policy statements
regarding salmon.

SPONSORS:Senators Haugen and Oke

SENATE COMMITTEE ON NATURAL RESOURCES

Staff: Vic Moon (786-7469)

Hearing Dates: February 4, 1994

BACKGROUND:

The Legislature established requirements for the Department of
Fisheries to set long-term salmon policy statements. The
provision adopted in 1985 was complied with by the Department
of Fisheries. The section requiring the reporting and the
long-term planning is no longer necessary.

SUMMARY:

RCW 75.50.020, requiring long-term regional policy statements,
is repealed.

Appropriation: none

Revenue: none

Fiscal Note: none requested
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